
The OACAS recommends that the Ontario child welfare sector establish 
steps to improve the sector’s capacity to provide inclusive, intersectional, 
decolonizing, and equitable services that affirm and support LGBT2SQ+ 
communities and produce better outcomes. The illustrations below provide
a visual representation of the recommendations.


